"
Sina N

Republic of the Philippines 03 NoY
ZBPIJHI'nn?nt of Ehucation

REGION XI , -
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEORO-.-..

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

October 27, 2023
Dmglog MEMORANDUM
No 9 , series 2023s
ATTENDANCE TO THE WORKSHOP AND WRITESHOP ON THE FORMULATION

OF THE CONTINGENCY PLAN FOR EARTHQUAKE OF THE PROVINCE OF
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1. Attached herewith is the letter from HON. DOROTHY P. MOMTEJO-GONZAGA, Governor
and Chairperson of PDRRMC, regarding the conduct of Workshop and Writeshop on the
Formulation of the Contingency Plan for Earthquake of the Province of Davao
de Oro on November 8-10, 2023 at The Apo View Hotel, Davao City.

2. In connection to this, you are directed to attend on the said activity.
3. Meals, travel allowance and incidental expenses incurred shall be charged against
Division MOOE or any local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and

procedures.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent

Capitol Complex, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro
website: www.depeddavaodeoro.ph @ email ad: davaodeoro@deped.gov.ph @ cp#: +639513871728
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Dear Ma’am Epe, v R E C

Greetings!

Greetings!

The Davao de Oro Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (PDRRMC)
through the Provincial Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office (PDRRMO) will be
conducting a workshop and writeshop for the formulation of the Contingency Plan for
Earthquake for the province of Davao de Oro. This is to ensure that the measures and contents
of the plan incorporate all developing factors relating to the hazard. The said activity will be
on November 8-10, 2023 at The Apo View Hotel, Davao City.
—_—

As a member of the response cluster and PDRRMC Technical Working Group (TWG), we
would like to request at least two (2) representatives from your office, preferably those who
have technical knowledge on planning and DRR-related response to attend the said
formuiation.

For any clarifications, kindly contact Mr. Nelson S. Liguid of the Research and Planning
Division using this number 0916-329-8122 or thru this email pdrrmoddoiomail.com.

Thank you for your cooperation.

DOROTHY P.
Governor and Chai

Governor’s Office, 4™ Floor, Executive Building, Provincial Capitol Complex, Cabidianan, Nabunturan, Davao de Oro



